
CITY OF ABILENE

CANCELLATION NOTICE

Board of Building Standards

July 4, 2018 at 8:15AM

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Building Standards meeting scheduled for
Wednesday, July 4, 2018 at 8:15 AM at [Board of Building Standards] 555 Walnut
Street, 2nd Floor Council Chambers, Abilene, TX has been cancelled.

I hereby certify the above meeting notice was posted on the bulletin board at the
City Hall of the City of Abilene, Texas, on the 29th of June 2018, at 5:30 p.m.

-

Rosa Rios, TRMC
City Secretary


